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❖ Positions are open on the Board for 2018. If interested in volunteering in our 

community, please contact any Board member or attend the next meeting. The next 
Board Meeting will include the annual Board elections and is scheduled for Monday, 
January 22, 2018 at 7:00 pm at the Austin Davis Library.  

❖ Annual HOA Dues - The early payment discount period ends January 31.  

Annual HOA Dues Payment Schedule 

Before January 31st (early payment discount) $250.00 

By February 28th $275.00 

After March 1st $280.00 (1 month x $5 late fee applied) 

After April 1st $285.00 (2 months x $5 late fee applied) 

❖ Please remember to request ACC approval for home projects including exterior 
painting, roof replacement, major landscaping, or exterior additions. The forms are 
available on the website to be provided to a Board or ACC member. 

❖ If you would like to volunteer to help clean up the Canterbury Park area (south side 
of TECO easement), please contact the Board.  

 

Please remember to pick up after your pet. 
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